
 

 

Update: Trescon SARS building 
 

On 19 February 2021 members at Trescon SARS building reported the non-functioning of the air 

conditioning to the PSA. The PSA discussed the matter with SARS management for the technical team to 

order repairs on 19 February 2021 and fix the air conditioner on 22 February 2021. 

 

The PSA is pleased  to report to members that the air conditioner at Trescon building was restored on 22 

February 2021. 
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